
Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to 

adopt the proposed activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. I am grateful for the tools the Forest Service has provided to 

review the document and participate in this process. I urge you to permit Midas Gold’s carefully 

thought out plan as outlined under alternative two. 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Karimou yacouba 


